
 
 August 17, 2021 
 
 
Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 
 
Re: Docket UE-210472 (Advice No. 2021-20) – Withdrawal of Tariff Filing 

PSE’s Electric Tariff Filing – Filed Electronically  
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
  
Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) respectfully requests withdrawal of the tariff filing under PSE’s 
Advice No. 2021-20 which was assigned Docket UE-210472.  The initial tariff filing was 
submitted on June 23, 2021, and a substitution was made on July 21, 2021.  This request is being 
made as a result of discussions with Commission staff so that PSE and Commission staff have 
more time to contemplate the proposed tariff change. 
 
In accordance with WAC 480-80-131(6), the request to withdraw the tariff filing described 
herein is being made by Jon Piliaris who has authority to withdraw the filing on behalf of PSE.   
Posting of proposed tariff changes, as required by WAC 480-100-193, is being made on the PSE 
web site coincident with the date of this transmittal letter.    
 
Please contact Mei Cass at (425) 462-3800 for additional information about this filing.  If you 
have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2142.  
 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 
cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel  
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
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